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Welcome Address 
 
 
 
Department of Mathematics, Dr. Ambedkar College Nagpur conducted welcome 
address for the students of B.Sc. Part I on 18th Oct 2020.  
 
Head of the Mathematics Department, S.M. Pawar initiated the welcome address 
by introducing the students to the faculty members. Furthermore, a brief 
introduction about the department activities was given to the students. This helps 
inculcate a sense of belongingness for the students during this tough pandemic 
times. 
 
A detailed discussion about the new syllabus was done so that the students are 
familiar with what they have to do in the coming year. Also, all the queries by 
students were answered in the session itself. The discussion further continued 
wherein the examination pattern was also explained to them in detail. 
 
Students were informed about the various personal development activities which 
are conducted by the department and college. Thus, motivating them for actively 
participating in the same for the coming year.  
 
Finally, the session ending by mentioning a few important things regarding the 
institute so that a proper discipline is maintained when the students finally start 
their journey. 


